
Fred Astaire Dance Studios - Wisconsin
Welcomes you to

Winter Ball 2024
On behalf of the Fred Astaire Dance Studios - Wisconsin Regional Office,
we would like to take this opportunity to welcome you, say thank you, and
congratulate all of our participants competing, performing and spectating at
this event.

We thank you for taking time from your busy schedules to be here and
represent your studio. Your time and dedication, along with your
enthusiasm and support, help to make these competitions a great success.

There is nothing quite like putting yourself into the competition atmosphere
to develop your dance expression and confidence. Remember, winning
happens with your first step on to that dance floor and we praise you for
taking that important step. The happiness, & special moments, competing
and dancing develops, cannot be measured and will create many wonderful,
never fading memories.

Our goal is to make this day a truly memorable experience for you. Once
again, we are grateful to have you with us to share the passion of dance.
Mr. Fred Astaire himself left us a legacy of expression, grace,
sophistication, class, and confidence, which you will experience by simply
joining us this weekend!

Your Area Directors,
 John Gates & Stephen Knight


